
 

CORPORATE OFFICE 
Level 1,  

32 Oxford Terrace Telephone:  0064 3 364 4160 

Christchurch Central        Fax:  0064 3 364 4165 

CHRISTCHURCH 8011       carolyn.gullery@cdhb.health.nz 

 

 

2 April 2019 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10045 

 

I refer to your email dated 8 February 2019 to Ministry of Health, which was subsequently partially 

transferred to us on 22 February 2019 and clarified by the Ministry of Health on 26 February 2019, 

requesting the following information under the Official Information Act from Canterbury DHB. Specifically: 

 

 Current contract holders (providers) for each of the current DHB Home and Community 

Support Contracts.  

 Current contract values  

 Contract terms and projected expiry/re-tender dates 

 Primary contact points within each funder for each contract.  

 

Canterbury DHB contracts with the following providers for the provision of home based support 

services: 

 

HBSS – Long Term and Short Term  HBSS – Long Term Conditions 

Access Homehealth Ltd Access Homehealth Ltd 

Health Care of New Zealand Ltd Health Care of New Zealand Ltd 

The Nurse Maude Association The Nurse Maude Association 

 Geneva Healthcare  

 

The contracts for the provision of Long and Short Term Home Based Support Services are bulk funded, 

the total value of these services for 2018/19 financial year is estimated at $29,639,537.  

 

The contract for the provision of Home Based Support Services for those with Long Term Conditions are 

fee for service and the services are purchased depending on the needs of the individual. The total value 

of these services for 2018/19 financial year is estimated at $603,211. 

 

The above figures includes Pay Equity funding, but excludes In Between Travel (IBT) as this is not 

currently contracted for by the Canterbury DHB, but paid separately by the Ministry of Health.  
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All contracted agreements are reviewed at least annually to consider whether they are meeting the 

needs of both the DHB and the Canterbury population. There is no specific date that these agreements 

will be considered due for tender or are expected to expire at this time. 

 

Canterbury DHB’s primary contacts for these contracts are Andrea Davidson, Portfolio Manager and 

Greta Bond, Service Development Manager. 

 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Carolyn Gullery 

Executive Director 

Planning, Funding & Decision Support 

 


